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28 April 2025, 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are please to inform you that our school nurse, Charlotte Holbrook, would like the opportunity to 

hold a morning session at Godshill Primary School on Thursday 9th May 2025, between 9am & 12. 

This would be to see any children, and or parents, who would like to attend, please let Mrs Groves 

know if you would like to pop along and meet with Charlotte. 

 

The clinic would be a confidential health support for Parents/Carers and topics would include healthy 

eating, sleep, continence, physical health concerns, long term conditions, growth concerns and any 

other issues in relation to those mentioned. 

 

If you would like a referral for your child, please contact Mrs Groves and she can complete a referral 

form, all referrals are completely confidential. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Groves 
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